
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  Aug. 16, 2024 CONTACT: Katie Emerson 
   (909) 324-0345 

Covina-Valley Unified to Host Groundbreaking Ceremony 
for New South Hills High School Library 

WHAT: Covina-Valley Unified School District will hold a lively ceremony to celebrate the official 
groundbreaking of the new South Hills High School library, creating a new learning hub 
for students. The library will include individual and collaborative workspaces and feature 
state-of-the-art technology. The project is estimated to be complete by Dec. 31, 2024, 
just in time for the return of students from winter break. 

WHEN: 4:15 p.m., Friday, Aug. 23 

WHERE: South Hills High School Quad 
 645 Barranca St. West Covina, CA 91791 

DETAILS: The groundbreaking ceremony will include an address given by Superintendent Dr. 
Elizabeth Eminhizer and a performance by the South Hills High jazz band. Light 
refreshments will be served. District and school representatives will be available for on-
camera interviews after the ceremony.   

MEDIA 
CONTACT: Katie Emerson, (909) 324-0345 

 
 


